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Luna CC Student Government begins 
Second Annual Winter Coat Drive 
All winter clothing items will be collected 

In 2013, the Luna Community College Student Govern-
ment collected 150 pieces of winter clothing that was given 
away in the community. This year, the goal is to reach 200.  

Several boxes will be placed around campus for those 
wanting to give. Although the emphasis will be on coats, 
any type or article of cold weather clothing such as hats, 
gloves, and scarves are welcome.  

Items will be distributed in late November.  
“We simply want to help people in the community that 

can’t afford it,” said LCC Student Government President 
Victor Ramirez. “There is a fair amount of people that walk 

around without a jacket. It’s not just the homeless people 
that need help; it’s also people with full-time jobs. Open up 
your heart; it’s great to help someone out.” 

 Ramirez said that items collected will be made available 
to anyone who expresses a need. All they have to do is show 
up when the distribution takes place.  

Last year, Ramirez’ research showed that in the last 
United States Census figures, approximately 7300 people in 
San Miguel County live below the poverty level.  

To read the full story, see  
Monday’s Luna Light  

Luna Community 
College culinary 
arts student 
Kendrick Mar-
tinez displays his 
technique recent-
ly in a photo that 
will be used in a 
billboard cam-
paign. The bill-
board campaign 
is scheduled to 
start later this 
semester. Mar-
tinez is one of 
several student 
models that will 
take part in this 
project. Students 
from different 
disciplines will 
also appear in the 
final advertise-
ment. Martinez is 
a resident of Mo-
ra.  

LCC SkillsUSA 
collecting  

pumpkins for  
area children 

 Luna Community College SkillsUSA 
students are very thankful that the 
community helps them out when they 
compete at the state and national level 
every year. Today, they want to give 
something back.  
 They are holding a pumpkin drive to 
help kids in the community that they 
can use for either a home or school 
activity.  
 “We want as many kids to receive 
one as possible,” said Amberlynn Sena, 
SkillsUSA Treasurer. “We will deliver 
the pumpkins to the schools on Oct. 
23.” 
 If you would like to donate a pump-
kin, call Sena at 505/426-6179.  
 “It’s a great community give back,” 
said Sena.  



 


